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National Council Competition Review Sub Committee 
 
Chair: Alan Ransome 
 
Dear Councillors, 
 
This is a short report to bring you up to date with the progress that we are making with the 
National Council Competition Review. 
 
I was invited to the first meeting of the new competition advisory committee on the 3rd May.  
The main item that was discussed from our report at this meeting was the junior and cadet 
programme that we discussed at our last meeting.  It was agreed by the committee that the 
4 Star international element of this report whereby we invite the national team from Europe 
to participate in our 4 Star tournaments including playing an international match against 
England on the Friday evening at junior and cadet level for both boys and girls would 
proceed and arrangements are in place for this to take place in the first half of the coming 
season. 
 
The remainder of our report has not, as yet, been discussed as time was limited at this first 
meeting but I am expecting another meeting to be called in the near future when further 
aspects of our report will be considered. 
 
If you have any questions, please let me know or raise them at Council. 
 
 
 
Alan Ransome 
Chairman 
National Council Competition Review Sub Committee 
19th May, 2023 
 
 


